
Michigan Occupational 
Therapy Association  

Western Chapter 
2018 Winter Quarter meeting will be 

 Tuesday, March 13 
5pm to 7pm 
Baker College of Muskegon, OTA 
Classroom in Health Sciences Building 

1903 Marquette Avenue, Muskegon MI 49442 

Guest Speaker will be Kathryn Potter to present on 
Continuing Education: Requirements and Resources 

Non-members welcome to attend one meeting prior to 
joining. One PDU unit will be awarded to attendees. 
Hope to see you there! 

 

Please contact Kathryn Potter MS, OTRL to RSVP: 
kathryn.potter@baker.edu (231)777-5289 
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